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March 20, 2020 

Dear Advanced Placement Students, Parents/Guardians, 

On March 20, 2020 in response to the current coronavirus (COVID-19) precautions, College Board has 

updated procedures regarding the administration of the 2020 Advanced Placement exams.   

If your child is not currently enrolled in an AP class, you may disregard this message. 

 The details below are directly from College Board: 

As schools and communities navigate the unprecedented challenges posed by the coronavirus (COVID-

19) outbreak, the health and safety of educators and students are the AP Program’s top priorities. Here’s 

how we’re supporting schools: 

 We’re providing free remote learning resources.   

 We’re investing in the development of a new at-home testing option.  

Through our members across the country, we understand the new time constraints on everyone in the 

education community. These solutions are meant to be as simple and lightweight as possible for both 

students and teachers — without creating additional burdens for school leaders during this time.  

 Traditional face-to-face exam administrations will not take place.   

 Some students may want to take the exam sooner rather than later, while the content is still fresh. 

Other students may want more time to practice. For each AP subject, there will be 2 different 

testing dates.  

The full exam schedule, specific free-response question types that will be on each AP Exam, and 

additional testing details will be available by April 3. We'll also unlock any relevant free-response 

questions in AP Classroom for digital use so students can access all practice questions of the type that will 

appear on the exam. 

Advanced Placement Students, Parents/Guardians may access more information as it comes available 

from: 

https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/coronavirus-updates#free-ap-classes


AP Updates for Schools Impacted by Coronavirus 

Your children’s teachers will be in contact with any specific changes to their subject areas.   

Thank you for your patience during this challenging time.  We will be sure to share more 

information as it becomes available. 

 

Sincerely,  

Corie Gaylord 

Director of Student Academic & Counseling Services 

 

 

https://apcentral.collegeboard.org/about-ap/news-changes/coronavirus-update

